Merseyside Waste Disposal Authority

Completion of Audit - Statement of Accounts
For The Year Ended 31 March 2012

In accordance with the requirements of Regulation 11 of the
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 and Regulation 14
of the Audit Commission Act 1998, notice is hereby given that the
Audit of Accounts of Merseyside Waste Disposal Authority for the
year ended 31 March 2012 has been concluded.

A copy of the Authority's published Statement of Accounts will
be available for inspection and copying at 6th Floor, North House,
17 North John Street, Liverpool, L2 5QY between the hours of
9.00 a.m. and 5.00 p.m., with a limited number being available
for sale from Merseyside Waste Disposal Authority, 6th Floor,
North House, 17 North John Street, Liverpool at a charge of £3
per copy. Please write to the Authority at the address above or
telephone 0151 255 1444 if a copy is required.

The document is also accessible on the Authority's website at:
www.merseysidewda.gov.uk
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